-377-

Catherine Van Amburgh

(401) 426-0157
catewvan.amburgh@gmail.com

1 August 2023

Julian Drix
Chair, Providence Sustainability Commission

Dear Mr. Drix,

I am writing to formally submit my resignation from the Providence
Sustainability Commission. While | have enjoyed taking part in the important
work that it does, | have recently moved out of Providence, and want my
community member seat to be filled by someone who lives in the city.

In order to not hold up the Commission from having a quorum, my resignation
should be effective immediately. Please reach me at the number above with
any questions

Sincerely,
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Catherine Van Amburgh
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